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FDOT to Install Roadway and Pedestrian Lighting on State Road 16 

 

St Augustine, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation is scheduled to begin a safety 

project to install lighting along State Road 16 from County Road 16A to San Marco Avenue 

(S.R. 5A) Monday, April 8, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

New overhead street lighting will be installed within the project limits with an exception from 

west of Verona Way to the St. Augustine Outlets. Construction also includes the replacement of 

high mast luminaires at the I-95 interchange and pedestrian luminaires on the San Sebastian 

Bridge. 

Lane closures will be allowed from 8:30 p.m. to 6:30 a.m. Pedestrians are strongly encouraged to 

follow sidewalk detours provided while in place. 

Chinchor Electric Inc. is contracted to complete the $4.8 million safety project by spring 2021, 

not including weather, holidays and special events. 

For more information about this project and other improvement projects in District Two, please 

visit www.nflroads.com or contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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